Dear Vendor:

We are writing to inform you that we are in the process of meeting the requirements
of PETA’ s cruelty-free company Statement of Assurance for our stance against the
use of animals in product testing. PETA’ s cruelty-free company program recognizes
companies like ours that abide by the PETA Statement of Assurance, which
guarantees no ingredient, formulation, or finished product is tested on animals.

From this point forward, you will find the following statement on our purchase
orders:

“By fulfilling this order, the Guangzhou Robifel Cosmetics Co.,Itd affirms that it does
not conduct or commission animal testing of any cosmetics and/or household
products, including, without limitation, ingredients or formulations of such products,
supplied to Guangzhou Robifel Cosmetics Co.,Itd after September 8th,2021.”

We appreciate your compliance with the PETA Statement of Assurance.

Sincerely,

Jonice
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